
We	had	two	skaters		in	the	Lara	van	Ruijven Memorial	competition	in	Den	Haag	last	weekend	and	our	skater	
Peter	Murphy	was	at	the	same	time	skating	in	the	Dutch	Open	competition	in	Heerenveen.	
Here	the	results	and	the	new	Personal	Bests:

Sidoine Conesa		Men	Junior	C Overall	14th 500m 50,756	PB			777m	1:20.241	PB	
Marco	Kiesgen Men	Master							3rd place				
Peter	Murphy		 Men																					Overall	26th

Congrats	to	all	skaters.

Our	new	coach	Artur Senchzuk has	started	a	few	weeks	ago	to	train	our	skaters.	We	are	still	trying	to	find	him	a	flat	but	
as	you	know	it	is	not	easy.	If	you	have	any	idea	about	a	small	apartment	not	too	far	from	Kockelscheuer please	do	not	
hesitate	to	contact	us.	As	the	skaters	already	know,	we	have	got	from	the	City	of	Luxembourg	two	new	training	slots	in	
Kockelscheuer:	Monday	from 18-19	and	Thursday	6-7:45

Next	competition	and	actions
14.10 Ice	sport	Induction	for	60	students	from	Uni Lux		
14-15.10 9th Trophée du	Grand	Lion	,	Belfort,	F
20.10-22.10	 ISU	World	Cup	1,	Montreal,	Canada
27.20-29.10 ISU	World	Cup	2	,	Montreal,	Canada
26.11 Beneluxcup 1,	Tilburg,	NL	

Under	our	homepage	www.shorttrack.lu you	can	find	more	information.
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